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2020/21 Budget 

At the October meeting the Town Council agreed 
the 2020/21 budget and set the precept at 
£74,000. This is a 0.68% increase and the first 
adjustment to the precept since 2013. Whilst other 
Local Authorities are cutting service provision and 
charging more, this fractional increase enables the 
Town Council to maintain all service provision. It 
also ensures that additional costs forecast for the 
coming year can be met. These include 
contributions towards a new Tennis clubhouse 
and the annual planting, installation and watering 
of the flowering baskets by teh In Bloom group. 
The Town Council continues to efficiently and 
economically provide a range of services including: 
management of the town cemetery; provision and 
management of the play areas at Old Road and 
Ryedale View; management of the Moorside 
Room, Manor Vale Woodland and the Sportsfield; 
cutting of the grass verges, maintenance of the 
A 170 roundabout and management of the 
riverbank near the weir; provIsIon and 
maintenance of street furniture (the public 
benches and bins throughout the town); 
Christmas lights and maintenance of the town 
clock. 
Details of the budget and other associated 
documents are available on the Town Council 
website. 
Please note that Ryedale District Council should 
be contacted for matters relating to refuse 
collection and recycling, dog fouling, council tax 
and housing. Your Community Officer is James 
Draper and he can be contacted via email: 
James.Draper@ryedale.gov.uk. 
North Yorkshire County Council are responsible 
for all matters pertaining to education, highways, 
street lighting, and countywide services. 

Next issue 
Copy and pictures to editorial@moorsider.org 
or to the Town Council office by 28th Feb 2020 

Remembrance 

In addition to the 'Lest 
We Forget' memorial 
bench that was installed 
in the town centre on 
Pump Hill earlier in the 
year you will hopefully 
have noticed the four 
Tommy silhouettes 
standing to attention on 
the A 170 roundabout. 
Each year the Tommys 
will be stationed on the 
roundabout for a period 
of one month to mark 
Remembrance Day and 
for the remainder of the 
year they will stand vigil 
at the war memorial in 
All Saints churchyard. 

Improvements to the basketball court 
At the time of printing this issue works are in 
progress to enhance the basket ball court at Old 
Road play area with the installation of a free 
standing curved half gallery boundary onto which 
a number of different accessibility and 
educational panels will be added, including 3 
lower height hoops for younger children, 
additional panel hoop games and five educational 
graphics boards. The additional equipment has 
been afforded by successful application to 
Ryedale District Council for S106 funds. 

Town Directory 
An up to date Town Directory is in progress but 
needs input from local residents, businesses and 
groups to ensure that all the details are current. 
If you would like your details included in the 
listing please email your contact information to 
town.clerk@kirkbymoorsidetowncouncil.gov.uk 






